BOARD OF FINANCE – TOWN OF HARWINTON REGULAR MEETING October 14, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT

MEMBERS ABSENT

Peter Thierry
John Fredsall
Tim Bobroske-telcom
Sandy Davis -telcom
Charles Casella-telcom
Margaret Arigoni

OTHER PARTICIPANTS
Mike Criss, First Selectman

Chairman Thierry called hearing to order at 7:31 p.m.

MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 9, 2021

A motion was made by Mr. Fredsall, seconded by Ms. Davis to approve the minutes as submitted. All in favor.

OLD BUSINESS

Perk tests done on Whetstone Rd/Bentley Dr. property. Report not yet received.

Lake Harwinton Association. All officers have resigned. Potential lawsuit issues unknown.

House on Harwinton Heights has had reverse osmosis system installed by Town at the cost of \$800 to remove excess salt. Still to be determined if Town is at fault.

NEW BUSINESS

Town Auditor will be in on 10/19/21 to start audit.

Town is still trying to figure out trash issue. Trash plant to close next year. New proposal may cost \$119.00 per ton. Solutions are still being discussed.

SUPPLEMENTALS

None

INVOICES

None

CORRESPONDENCE

None

This will be Margaret Arigoni's last meeting after serving on the BOF for over 14 years.

A motion was made by Ms. Arigoni, seconded by Mr. Fredsall to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 pm. All in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter B. Thierry

